
 
 
From: Paul Neep [mailto:paul.neep@architype.co.uk]  
Sent: 30 May 2017 12:38 

To: Thomas, Edward 

Cc: Polly Upton (polly.upton@architype.co.uk); Amanda Knowles (aknowles@hhl.org.uk) 
Subject: Re: 164024 - Bath Street School 

Importance: High 

 

Dear Ed, 

 

Thanks for the comments, we will look at progressing this alternative arrangement in more 

detail and be in touch in due course. 

 

With regards to agreeing an extension of time for the planning determination, Herefordshire 

Housing have asked us to confirm on their behalf that an extension of time would be 

acceptable. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Paul 
 
Paul Neep 

Senior Architect 
 
01981 542111 
 
 
Architype 

Twyford Barn 
Upper Twyford 
Hereford HR2 8AD 
 
www.architype.co.uk 
 
Architype Limited trading as Architype. Registered in England at Morocco Store, 1b Leathermarket St, London SE1 3JA. 
Registered No. 4732075 VAT No. GB 420 4722 90 
 
If you have received this email and it was not intended for you, please let us know, and then delete it. Please treat our information in 
confidence, as you would expect us to treat yours. Any views or opinions are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those 
of Architype. 
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